
IMPORTANT INFORMATION TO PROVIDE TO STUDENTS REGARDING  

FUTURE COLLEGE QUALIFICATIONS ON SCOPE 

 

Future College RTO # 45211 has the following training products on its scope of registration: 

 FNS50217 Diploma of Accounting. 

 FNS60217 Advanced Diploma of Accounting 

Future College is delivering the above training products to international cohorts; 75% of the 

course work through face to face mode of delivery and 25% of the course via online through 

Moodle platform.  However there are units of competency within the above qualifications that 

would be delivered only face to face in the College premises. 

Please read the following information very carefully regarding your study in Future 

College. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Student Services Officer in 

the Reception desk of the College or the Academic Manager in his office. 

 The training products in its scope of registration has been superseded on 

12/02/2018.   

 The RTO received a notification from   the National Register www.training.gov.au that 

these training products teach out period has been extended up to 12/02/2020. 

 The RTO undertakes to teach out students who are currently enrolled into this 

superseded training products. 

 The RTO has made a decision NOT to enrol students from 01/07/2019 into this 

superseded training products. 

 There will be no student enrolled into these training products whose training and 

assessments may continue beyond teach out period.  

 The RTO would lodge a change of scope application with Australian Skills Quality 

Authority (ASQA) for adding the new training products into its VET and CRICOS 

scope of registration which are FNS50217 Diploma of Accounting and FNS60217 

Advanced Diploma of Accounting.  

 The RTO will only offer the current qualifications to its learner cohorts. 

 Given the extension of teach out period the RTO is capable to demonstrate that 
where an AQF qualification has been superseded, all learners’ training and 
assessment is completed within the teach out period which is 12/02/2020.  

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Student Services Officer in 

the Reception desk of the College or the Academic Manager in his office. 

 

Future College Management 

 

http://www.training.gov.au/

